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Your Excellency, Professor Pornpetch Wichitcholchai, President of the National Legislative 
Assembly. 

Distinguished Guests, 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 

 On behalf of H.E. Teerakiat  Jareonsettasin, Ministry of Education, it is indeed an honour and 
a privilege for me to host a luncheon in honour of the delegation of the WSPU on the occasion 
of 9th WSPU General Assembly. 
 

 Scouting in Thailand is unique in that it is a part of the school curriculum and receive 
strong support from the Thai government and people.  Ministry of Education is also the core 
support all activities of the scout. At this General Assembly, we have representatives from Youth 
Democratic Leaders Development through Scouting Project of the National Legislative Assembly, 
Youth from National Scout Organization, Youth from King Vajiravudh College, joining us here as 
WSPU is encouraged that the involvement from the youth is indispensable.  
 

 In conclusion, Ministry of the Education would like to thank the National Legislative Assembly 
that realize the importance of scouting and support the scout activities.  
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Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 

 May I invite all of you to join me in a toast for the good health and happiness and for the 
long lasting and never-end relations among the scouts. 
 

 Thank you. 


